
 

 

Harmony Heartland Region 4 YWIH Report 

Saturday, May 16, 2020 

 

1. Harmony Heartthrobs had a zoom meeting on April 19, 2020 with 13 girls. 

2. Identified interest in creating a virtual chorus.  

3. The group is work on “Imagine” from the YWIH selection as the first song.  

4. We have created a private Harmony Heartthrob Face Book Page. 

5. Maggie has taken a poll to see when we can rehearse. Results were Tuesday and Saturday 

evenings are when we can meet. 

6. The next meeting is Tuesday 5/19 at 8pm EDT/7pm CDT and/or Saturday 5/23 at 9pm EDT/8pm 

CDT. 


